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McDOUGALL TO GIVE CANADIAN STATEMENT
TO UNITED NATIONS GENERAL ASSEMBL Y

The Secretary of State for External Affairs, the Honourable
Barbara McDougall, today announced that she will head the
Canadian delegation to the 46th United Nations General
Assembly in New York .

"Canada's commitment in favour of a strong United Nations is
universally recognized," said Mrs . McDougall . "Our greatest
priority at this 46th session is to make the UN stronger,
more efficient and more relevant to today's challenges . "

Mrs . McDougall will deliver her speech on Wednesday,
September 25 . She will also take advantage of her visit to
New York to hold bilateral meetings with several of her
counterparts and to attend a number of multilateral
meetings .

-30-

For further information, media representatives may contact :

Media Relations Office
External Affairs and International Trade Canada
(613) 995-1874


